
Our July 8th meeting will be held at the home 
of Sara and Larry Kass in Hinckley. Larry 
will be performing tunes on the Mighty 
Wurlitzer organ and the John Milton Wil-
liams Museum of Radio History will be open 
for tours. Light refreshments will be available 
as well as goodies from the soda fountain.   
To see photos of our last visit in February 
2002, go to our SBE Chapter 70 website at:  
www.broadcast.net/~sbe70 and click on the 
photo gallery link.  
(See page 2 of this newsletter for driving directions.) 
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Our thanks to Frank Foti and the staff at 
Omnia for hosting the June meeting. I enjoyed 
the presentation on HD 
processing requirements 
and demo of their new 
system. Thanks also go 
to WNWV - The Wave 
for bringing in their 
demo Ibiquity HD Radio 
receiver so we could all hear the improvement 
of the digital broadcast. Even with the small 
car stereo setup I could hear a more open and 
natural sound, especially in the treble. 

 
 As expected the FCC voted for relaxing 

media ownership rules but the story, as most in 
Washington, isn’t over yet. Congress is still 
going over the rules and other issues with the 
FCC. They did vote to give the Commission 
more travel money to eliminate the outside 
funding of so many trips. The SBE has re-
quested a fee waiver from the FCC on modify-
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ing the BAS database only to add information clarifying the data, i.e. receive site, azimuth 
etc. This should make it more complete by making it free to update. 

 
 At the July and August meetings I will be asking for member input on which training / 

information sessions are most needed for inclusion in an OAB / SBE conference this fall. 
We will be looking at October and November dates so we have time to plan accordingly. 
SBE member Terry Baun, CPBE, CBNT, is open to presenting a number of workshops or 
training sessions if needed. I will be visiting the Chapter 52 meeting July 2nd to meet with 
their Chairman Dave Wilson and Chris Merritt from the OAB about some of the ideas sug-
gested for sessions. They are also having Larry Bloomfield and the “Taste of NAB” Road 
Show at that meeting, I will ask Larry to try and schedule us in a little earlier next year. If 
you would like to join me there directions and information are at:  

http://www.tech-notes.tv/2003/2003-1.htm  click on the July 2nd Columbus date. 

 

 We will have the official presentation of the EV mic to Dr. Kass from Dave Bobco at 
the July meeting. You can still contribute to the Ennes scholarship fund and be included on 
the plaque which will be presented at a later date. Thanks go out to Bob Leskovec for his 
contribution, he’s at the top’o’the plaque. Don’t forget to RSVP with Ron if you plan to at-
tend. 

 

 Blake Thompson 

SBE Chapter 70 Chairman 

Chairman’s Chat  (Continued from page 1) 

Driving directions to 
The John Milton Williams 
Museum of Radio History 

  

1939 Ridge Road in Hinckley 

at the home of Sara and Larry Kass  
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Society of Broadcast Engineers 

Chapter 70 

Visit us at: 

broadcast.net/~sbe70 

The Annual SBE 

Chapter 70 Picnic is 
only a month away! 

 

Mark your calendars for our picnic 

and election of officers to be held 

the evening of August 12th at Good-

year's Wingfoot Lake blimp hanger 

in Suffield southeast of Akron.  The 

blimp is also scheduled to be in-

hanger that 

evening. 
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June 10th Meeting at Cutting Edge  
Photos by Bob Leskovec 

Clockwise from top left:  

Dave Bobco, Bill Kozel II, and Blake Thompson chat before the 
meeting begins 

Gary Kneisley of WNWV updates FM IBOC install 

President Blake Thompson presides 

Host Frank Foti of Cutting Edge 

Immediate Left: Bill Glasser updates EAS 
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2003 Exam Dates Location Application Deadline 

April 8, 2003 NAB - Las Vegas Closed 

June 6-16, 2003 Local Chapters Closed 

August 15-25, 2003 Local Chapters Closed 

November 7-17, 2003 Local Chapters September 26, 2003 

2003 Certification Exam Dates 
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